明愛賽馬會樂仁學校 家長通告 — 有關學生全日面授課堂的最新安排事宜

敬啟者:

根據教育局 2022 年 10 月 25 日《全港學校 2022/2023 學年面授課堂的最新安排》,經與明愛醫院商討後,本校將於 2022 年 12 月 1 日起,學生恢復全日面授課堂。唯現時家長及義工仍未可進入課室探望或接觸學生(走讀生除外)。日後如有改變,將會盡快通報。

學校會繼續嚴格執行《學校健康指引》,確保學生及教職員之健康。如有疑問,請致電 2742 4470 與校務處或班主任聯絡。

此致

貴家長



明愛賽馬會樂仁學校 謹啟

2022年11月11日

Caritas Jockey Club Lok Yan School

Parents notice – Arrangements of whole-day face-to-face classes for students

Dear Parents,

According to the "Latest Arrangements of Face-to-Face Classes for Schools in Hong Kong in the 2022/2023 School Year" issued by the Education Bureau on 25 October 2022, after discussion with Caritas Medical Centre, our school will resume whole-day face-to-face classes for students from 1 December 2022. However, parents and volunteers are still not allowed to visit or contact students in the school (except for day students). We will notify parents if there is any latest information as soon as possible.

Our school will continue to strictly implement the "Health Protection Measures for Schools" to ensure the health of students and staff. For any enquiries, please contact our general office or your class teacher on 2742 4470.

May our Lord keep you safe and peaceful!

Yours faithfully,

Caritas Jockey Club Lok Yan School 11 November 2022